
From:   Brent Warner   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 04, 2022

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0137-EX-CM-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We've notified US Army Yuma Proving Grounds spectrum office that they must contact USA Spectrum
HQ at Ft Meade and for them to contact Dept of Interior regarding tabled freqs. Will share once we
receive an update.


